From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP < Chambers. Catanzariti. VP@fwc.gov.au>

Sent: Friday, 31 January 2020 12:47 PM

**To:** Simon Lutton <simon@afap.org.au>; 'andrew@afap.org.au' <andrew@afap.org.au>; keira.nelson@nortonwhite.com; jennifer.andrews@nortonwhite.com; ruchi.bhatt@aigroup.com.au; dtrindade@claytonutz.com; ahudson@claytonutz.com; Kathy.Srdanovic@ashurst.com; Lucy.Jedlin@ashurst.com; Liz.Grey@ashurst.com; 'Jill Hignett' <j.hignett@hrlawyers.com.au>

Cc: Chambers - Catanzariti VP < Chambers. Catanzariti. VP@fwc.gov.au>

Subject: AM2018/14 - Air Pilots Award 2010

Dear Parties,

I refer to the above matter.

The Full Bench has been reviewing the material and in light of the submissions, the Vice President proposes to bring the matter on for a further telephone conference at 11am (AEDT) next Wednesday, 5 February 2020.

A Notice of Listing confirming the above will be issued shortly.

Kind regards,

## Alyce Lia

Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM

## **Fair Work Commission**

Tel: (02) 9308 1810 <a href="mailto:chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au">chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au</a>

Level 10, 80 William Street East Sydney NSW 2011 www.fwc.gov.au